
Fortrose and Rosemarkie Community Council
Teleconference Tuesday 2nd June 7pm 

Present:       A.Phillips, L Tomkin, R Rawlinson, S Pringle, T Wilson
Apologies    L Mackenzie, I A  Brown

This meeting was held to plan the use of technology to enable the council to meet and perform it's 
duties during the Covid19 crisis. It was acknowledged that that every effort should me made to 
ensure that those without access to online technology can still participate .

Key Points
• AGM Wednesday 24th June 7pm by Zoom or similar.
• Posters, facebook ,website will ask those who wish to participate to email in so that a link 

can be sent on the day and secure the meeting. 
• Emailing list to be compiled by asking permission to retain addresses sent in and be used for

future meetings and notifications..
• Accounts to be published on community noticeboards so that those not online can comment
• poster and online to  invite applications to fill two vacancies on the CC by 19th June. 

Applications would be discussed  and interviews held before co-option.
• L Mackenzie,R Rawlinson to be added as admin on Facebook.
• Unless it is a community notice posts must be circulated and agreed prior to publishing.
• Community engagement to be a priority discussion at the next CC meeting.
• It was agreed not to respond to comment made on a community facebook page.
• S Pringle is prepared to stand as new treasurer and therefore signatory on the bank account. 

Anne Phillips as secretary will also be a signatory
• It was noted that Retail Unit Ness Road planning Application had been refused. T Wilson 

asked how F&RCC had consulted with community.
• New members wondered exactly what CC did, To be discussed at next meeting.

Next meeting 19th June 7pm zoom .


